
From: Brent Kossick <brent.kossick@uwasc.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/9/2014 11:57:33 AM
Subject: Re: Gov-Mayor Initiative

Likely late May.  I just got clarification questions on the grant, which is a good thing and usually 
means that it has reached the final stages of funding consideration.

On Wed, Apr 9, 2014 at 11:55 AM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                When do we get the verdict on whether we’ll be funded?  June?

 

CLS

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

 

(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

-- 

Brent Kossick
Director - South Carolina Service Commission
 
United Way Association of South Carolina -
400 Arbor Lake Drive, Columbia, SC 29201

803.361.9684

www.liveunitedsc.org
Give. Advocate. Volunteer.

LIVE UNITED.
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